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 Western Cape Street Children’s Forum
MINUTES OF NORTHERN SUBURB
 

Tuesday, 21st November 2017, 9:00am – 10:45
@ Durbanville Council Chambers
ATTENDANCE:  Vanessa Brink (Badisa Trio), Nick van Rooyen(Teahmo), Dianna Berends (Badisa Trio), Magdalena Koch (Durbanville Kinderhuis), Lilly Franks MES),  Chanay Booysen(BADISA Scottsdene),Amber-Rose Canfield (Badisa Scottsdene), Jaylene Jemare (SD ECD), Marai Galeshena(SD ECD)
APOLOGIES:
 Janice King (WCSCF), Colleen Brookes-Gain (WCSCF)
1. WELCOME.  
Nick welcomed all followed by a round of introduction  
2. GROUP FEEDBACK. 
Lively feedback from the group:
All feedback very positive. Main topic is facilities (refer to point 3)
3. CURRENT ISSUES ON THE STREET.
3.1
Facilities remain a big challenge and request for continuous efforts to better the situation
3.2 Need: Learners who dropped out of school and want to go back.

3.3 Pro-active approach is still the ideal however, the group feel strongly about the importance of parent involvement/ownership, the challenge of literacy and broken relationships.
4. Any other business.   
Various holiday programs planned.
5. Next Meeting:    TBA
Signatures: 

Meeting Chair  




    Another Exec Present:   




Enquiries:   Janice King (WCSCF Coordinator)    Cell: 072 4500 456

  Email:  wcstreetchild@gmail.com
